ACADEMY

ENGLAND

0 F

PHILIP'S PRIMARY SCHOOL, A CHURCH











We hope you all have a lovely

Christmas.

School Re-opens on Monday 4th January



Pupil Voice

We would like to say we are very grateful for all the donations for the raffle; we have raised open £300! It will be used for school resources. We hope everyone enjoyed seeing the reindeers. The weather in Blackburn is so cold that the reindeer gelt right at home! We hope you all enjoy watching the infants nativity on the school facebook page - it will bring the Christmas spirit to your homes. We hope you have a very many Christmas.

From Headboy and Headgist.

Attendance in September - 97.7%

Target attendance - 96%

Well done to all those who have maintained 100% attendance.

You will be awarded on Thursday.

After School Clubs.

We are currently sending out letters to each class regarding after School Clubs for January.

Year 1 - Multi Sports - Monday £1

Year 5 - Multi-Sports- Tuesday £1

Year 3 - Drama Club - Wednesday £1

Year 2 - Jag Tag - Thursday £2

Year 6 - Gymnastics - Friday. £1

All afterschool clubs finish at 4:30pm and are chargeable at £1/£2 on ParentPay.

All clubs start week beginning 04/01/2021 and finish week beginning 08/02/2020.

IMPORTANT

Please may we remind Parents/Carers about hair styles within School.

Ideally students are expected to keep hair short and neat, we have noticed some children are coming into school with their hair shaved/tramlines.

Therefore our school would like to make clear the Hair styles which would not be appropriate for school as these are not part of

the School policy















Page

New Lunch Menu.

After consultation with Parents and Carers, through emails and Class Dojo on

November 18th, we have made the decision to change to a full new Halal menu.

Thankyou to all Parents who have been in touch with their comments.

This new menu will begin in January.

Lunch options will now be:

Halal, Vegetarian, Jacket Potato or Sandwiches.

Free School Meals



Children who receive Free School Meals will be receiving £15 worth of food vouchers for Blackburn Market.

The Local Authority have decided this will help to support parents and local business in times of need.



Dates for the diary.

Term finishes Thursday 17th December at normal time.

School Re-opens Monday 4th January at normal time.

Breakfast club begins at 7.50am.



Please stay safe and have a wonderful half term.

If you live close to the School, please keep an eye out for anyone trespassing on the School grounds. If you see anything suspicious please call the police.

Sports Wear/ P.E kit.

Please ensure your child arrives to School in the correct clothing if your child has After School Club or P.E on the day.

This includes

Black Jogging Bottoms or Black leggings.

Blue or Black Trainers.
White Polo Shirt









Our worship theme next half term is:

Justice.

